
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 3 June 2016  
 

Great Arthur House Lifts Update 

Works to replace lift number one in Great Arthur House are due to commence 

on Monday 6 June 2016 and should take approximately 25 weeks to complete.  

Lift number two will be left in service for the duration of these works. Once 

works on lift one are complete, our contractors will continue to replace lift 

number two. 

 

Great Arthur House door entry system  

AJS Ltd are nearing completion of the Gt Arthur House installation with only a 

small amount of flats left that require new handsets to be fitted. They are 

attempting to contact residents to finish installing the new handsets. Please 

make sure you work with them to get this done as if some handsets are not 

installed it may delay the ‘go live’ date for the system. 

 

Hatfield House 

AJS Ltd have now commenced works on the door entry system at Hatfield 

House and this should take three to four weeks to complete 

 

City Centre Exhibition 

The City Centre in Basinghall Street is currently exhibiting a floral installation 

entitled “The City Garden” by the artist Rebecca Louise Law. Admission is 

free and the exhibition is open on from 10:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 10 June  2016 City Advice volunteer drop in session at Toynbee 

Hall’s Wellbeing Centre, 53 Old Street,  E1 7AJ (2-4  p.m.) 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       
 


